RCC is CLOSED

Thursday, July 4, 2024

in observation of

Independence Day

Independence Day is a
federal holiday in the
United States
commemorating the
Declaration of
Independence, which
was ratified by the
Second Continental
Congress on July 4, 1776.

@ ‘ ‘ General questions
541-956-7500

Rogue Community College callcenter@roguecc.edu




